

Dear Valued Supporter,

We are very excited about this year's SPSA Golf Outing and look forward to building on the amazing support we have received in years past. Our team is working hard to narrow the list of families and select this year's recipient(s). However, we want to exercise due diligence during the selection process to be certain that we are good stewards of the support we receive from our community. As such, we have yet to select this year's recipient(s) and are still working towards a final decision. The SPSA team wants to assure you that, as always, your support will go directly towards helping good people who have fallen on tough times.

Last year we crossed an unimaginable milestone at SPSA. In less than 5 years, we have given away over \$110,000 to families in need! Without you, none of this would be possible so from all of us at SPSA, along with the families whose lives you've touched, thank you!

Come join us on May 18th at the Carmi Country Club for the 4th annual SPSA golf outing. We are looking forward to a full day of golf, food & beverages, silent auctions, entertainment, and much more. More importantly, we're excited to spend the day with an amazing community of friends who make all of this possible.

As always, your gifts are tax deductible.

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for your continued compassion and generosity.



Sincerely, The Stay Positive Stay Aggressive Team

